
Multifactor authentication (MFA) is now available for PACER and CM/ECF. PACER account users 
with filing and all other types of CM/ECF-level access are required to enroll in MFA and are 
encouraged to do so at their earliest convenience. MFA enrollment is optional for users with PACER-
only access, but it is strongly recommended. 

Users with CM/ECF-level access who do not voluntarily enroll will be randomly selected to enroll 
starting in August. By the end of 2025, everyone with CM/ECF-level access must use MFA when 
logging in. 

Please see the PACER Website (Multifactor Authentication Coming Soon) for more information.  For 
questions regarding the MFA enrollment, contact the PACER Service Center 
at pacer@psc.uscourts.gov or (800) 676-6856. 

If you have any questions, please contact the PACER Service Center at pacer@psc.uscourts.gov or 
(800) 676-6856. The PACER Service Center hours of operation are Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 
6 p.m. CT. 
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